
  

  

Sports Day & Colour Run 

30th September 2022 

Diary Dates 
 12/9/22 

Little Book Worms 
Governing Council meeting 
7pm 

 13/9/22 
Play, Create & Connect 

 14/9/22 
CHOIR PERFORMANCE 

 15/9/22 
COORARA CUBS COMMENCES 
SEDA Soccer 

 19/9/22 
Little Book Worms 
Coorara Challenges 

 20/9/22 
Play, Create & Connect 

 21/9/22 
Assembly hosted by Rm 7 

 22/9/22 
Coorara Cubs 
SEDA Soccer 

 

Term 3  Week 7 
Thursday 8th September 2022 

 

Niina Marni,  

We have had snippets of spring this week, and now returning back to the cool! 

Next Wednesday is the Festival of Music Choir performance. Nikki Bridgman has been working solidly 

with the choir this year and they sound amazing. There will be photos to follow. Thank you to Garry 

Hanns for the Limousine transport to the event for the kids. Nothing like travelling in style! 

Looking towards 2023: I cannot believe we are already looking towards next year for new 

enrolments, and those that may be leaving us. If you need to enrol your child to start with us in 2023 

or 2024, please call in to the front office and collect an enrolment pack. If you know your child will be 

moving to another school in 2023 (excluding Year 6 to high school), please let the front office know. 

This will help immensely with our class placements.  

Coorara Cubs: This is an amazing 10 week program for those students starting Reception in 2023 and 

begins next Thursday from 12:30 – 2:30pm. Brianna Woolhouse and Natalie Castro have been hard 

at work planning the program. If you require information about this, please call in. To attend, we 

need to have your enrolment forms.  

Coorara Kindy: The Kindergarten is also open for enrolments for 2023. Touch base with Ange 

Feddern at the Kindy to ensure your child is on the list. Contact 8325 0866 

Sports Day, BBQ and Colour Run: Renee Strenge has been working hard to set up an incredible 

Sports Day for Friday 30th September. The kids need to come to school in their house colours and be 

prepared to have FUN! Parents are invited to attend and cheer on their children. Sports Day will be 

followed by the Colour Run. Make sure your child has a white t-shirt to wear (if possible). I am 

excited to see the rainbow colours your child ends up wearing. To participate, your child needs to 

have fundraised a minimum of $10. For those that have not met this entry cost, they will be seated 

to watch.  

BBQ: There will be a BBQ on the day for all to enjoy. WE NEED HELP to run this. If you are able to 

give up 30 minutes or more on this day to assist the school, we would greatly appreciate it. Please 

call the front office and let them know. Thank you in advance – many hands make light work, and we 

are doing it for the kids.  

Uniforms: Our school uniform colour are red and black. School windcheaters, polo tops and hats are 

available for purchase at school. All children should be wearing black shorts, pants and tights. Lately, 

we have some children attending school in other colours, or not in uniform. Please ensure your child 

is dressed in the correct uniform. It would be a good idea to ensure that all items of clothing are 

named, so we can return any items found to the correct owner. Thank you for your support.  

Deputy Principal Position: The process is underway for a new Deputy Principal for Coorara Primary. 

This should be finalised by the end of the term.  

Ngaitalya, StephTulloch 

Principal 

 

Steph Tulloch 

Attendance 

 



 

 

 

 

                                                                                          

       

        

 

 

 

 

 

  

PERFORMING ARTS 

Students at Coorara get taught skills in the Performing Arts. The Performing Arts is a category 

of the arts that includes music, dance and drama. Research has shown that children that were 

exposed to more music education are better at languages, learned to read more easily, had 

better social relations, demonstrated more enjoyment in school and had lower stress levels than 

those who remained in regular classes. Students have opportunities to participate in many 

different activities happening throughout the year. They are: general music education, assembly 

performances, Moana Jr. Musical, Senior Choir, Junior Choir, Radio Station, Rock and Roll 

Band and the Violin Ensemble. Uncle Tamaru has been working in our classroom teaching us 

Kaurna words and songs. We went on an excursion to The Adelaide Town Hall to watch the 

Adelaide Symphony Orchestra. We also went on an excursions to Woodcroft Primary and 

Magic Millions Arena for choir. The JAM Band also visited our school this year and 

performed for us. Here are some pictures of children involved in these activities. 



  



 

 

SPORTS DAY 

BBQ VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED 

Are you free on Friday 30th Sept for an 
hour or so? 

We are urgently seeking helpers to cook & 

serve on the BBQ for Sports Day. 

Can you  

Help? 
 
 

Sausages will be available to purchase 

throughout the day but we need volunteers 

to help on the day. 

 

 

Coorara Cubs Commences 

Thursday 15th Sept 
12.30PM – 2.30PM 

Until Thursday 1st December 2022 

 For children enrolled for Reception in 2023 

 

 

 

We would like to 

give a 

BIG thank you 

to Kade and his 

family for 

donating their 

electric guitar to 

the school! 

 
 

 

 

‘Cent’ember 

Through the month of 
September, we are 

asking families to send 
along any spare coins. 
The class that collects 
the most per child will 

win a special class 
party! 

Colour Run 

30th September 2022 

Last day to finalise the 
fundraising is 23rd 
September 

Entry $10 per student 

 

 

 


